Tiverton Academy Tiverton Road Birmingham B29 6BW

Telephone: 0121 464 3125 Fax: 0121 464 3126 Website: www.tiverton.bham.sch.uk Principal: Lisa Matthews



Tuesday 4th September 2018

Year 4 swimming - 2 week block - Week beginning 17/09/18 & 24/09/18

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Year 4 will be having daily swimming lessons for 2 weeks in the afternoons (Monday to Thursday only) starting on **Monday 17th September 2018** at the University of Birmingham pool.

Our sessions will start at 2:15pm and finish at 3:00pm therefore we aim to be back at school **at 3.40pm**. We will **not** be swimming on Fridays.

Please do be patient with us as getting into the routine of changing quickly and walking back to school could take some time initially.

A reminder of what your child will need is listed below:

Girls	Boys
Swimming costume (compulsory)	Swimming trunks or shorts, <u>not long, baggy shorts or</u>
All long hair should be tied back in a ponytail or a plait	<u>underpants</u> (compulsory)
(compulsory)	All long hair should be tied back. Please provide a hair
Swimming cap for very long hair (advised)	elastic (compulsory)
Towel (compulsory)	Towel (compulsory)
Goggles (optional)	Goggles (optional)

PLEASE NOTE THAT SCHOOL IS UNABLE TO PROVIDE ANY SWIMMING KIT THAT YOUR CHILD IS MISSING.

IF THEY HAVE NO KIT, THEY WILL NOT BE ABLE TO TAKE PART.

IT IS ADVISABLE THAT YOUR CHILD COMES TO SCHOOL WITH A COAT AS THEY WILL BE WALKING BACK

TO SCHOOL AFTER THEIR SWIMMING LESSONS.

As last year, we are also asking for one parent helper each day to come with us to walk the children safely to and from the pool. We will be leaving school at approx. 1:45 and returning at 3:40. If you are able to help out on any of the days, then please come and speak to me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Brewster